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This sales tax puts overburden expense on farmers, rural residents and anyone who 

drives distance for any reason. We are already taxed through fuel taxes. I realize 

Oregon is searching for added revenue sources, but feel a more equitable solution 

should be examined. The allocation and distribution of funds raised is vague and 

subject to what oversight? Now is not the time to burden Oregon taxpayers t with 

unnecessary taxation. Especially a sales tax that has been rejected by Oregon voters 

numerous times. 

 

Thank you. 


